
Dear Colleagues, 
as we still have problems with EWP, please consider the agreement valid by email. 
Regards 
Luisa D’Aniello 
  
Da: Franca Andreola <franca.andreola@uniba.it>  
Inviato: giovedì 20 aprile 2023 15:32 
A: luisa.daniello@uniba.it 
Oggetto: I: nomination 

  
  
  

Da: Erasmus [mailto:erasmus@uaiasi.ro]  

Inviato: 20-apr-23 15:11 

A: Franca Andreola 

Oggetto: Re: nomination 
  

Dear Dr. Franca Andreola, 

Thank you for your email and for the nomination of your students. We will be glad to have 

them here during the following academic year. I have sent them the relevant information on 

the application. 

In the meantime, though, we would like to renew our inter-institutional agreements with your 

university. They expired in 2021. Please let me know if you are ready to sign agreements on 

Dashboard, so we can renew them online. 

I look forward to your reply. 

Kind regards,  
--  

Maria Apreotesei 

Erasmus Office 

"Ion Ionescu de la Brad" Iași University of Life Sciences 

Aleea Mihail Sadoveanu nr. 3, Iași, Romania 

Tel. 004 0232 407 367 
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